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February 20, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Re: Notice of Applications and Hearing:
Hydro One Networks Inc. Leave to Construct Electricity Transmission Assets (EB-2013-0421)

Dear Ms. Walli,

On February 13, 2014, the Board published the Notice of Applications and Hearing (the “Notice”) for the above-
noted proceeding.

Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“Entegrus™) respectfully requests intervenor status for the above-noted proceeding.
The Hydro One Networks Inc. application describing the Essex Country Transmission (“SECTR”) Project cites
Entegrus as a distributor which will benefit from the project. Accordingly, Entegrus has interest in the matters
described within Notice.

At your convenience, please forward all correspondence to:

David C. Ferguson

Entegrus Powerlines Inc.

320 Queen St. (P.O. Box 70)
Chatham, ON N7M 5K2

Telephone: (519) 352 6300 x 558
Email: david.ferguson@entegrus.com

Sincerely,

David C. Ferguson
Director of Regulatory & Administration

cc: Jim Hogan, CEO - Entegrus Inc.
Dan Charron, President — Entegrus Powerlines Inc.
Chris Cowell, Chief Financial & Regulatory Officer



